
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 23rd September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We are excited to have the opportunity as a school to take part in the Christmas Voice Festival at the 
Wyvern Theatre on Thursday 20th November 2025. As a school, we can take a maximum of 25 pupils 
in our choir.  
If your child/children are interested in taking part you will need to complete the below online form 
by noon on Friday 26th September 2025 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QF83S2NHt06j_RFeYu7GMT9b92SSMntDoV
nv2kpMvfdUNlQ4RE8yNUVOOU1MWkpaT0VYWlM0MlozSS4u  
 
Please note that this is an expression of interest for your child to take part only and not confirmation 
of a place on the Christmas Voice Festival Choir, please do not purchase any tickets at present. Due 
to the popularity of this event, we will use an online randomiser to fairly and randomly select 25 
children to take part. If your child has been picked, we will contact you directly to confirm this by 
Friday 26th September 2025. If your child is chosen to take part in the Christmas Voice Festival there 
will be a choir club running after school on Tuesdays in Term 2 with Mrs Barton to practise for this. 
Children will be added to this club on ParentPay for you to confirm your child’s attendance.  
  
Times and date: We will be performing on Thursday 20th November 2025. The performance will start 
at 4:45pm at the Wyvern Theatre. Children will need to be dropped off at the back of the theatre at 
the stage door for 3:00pm for rehearsals. You will be able to collect your child and siblings at 2pm 
from the school office. 
  
Dress code: The children have been invited to wear their favourite Christmas jumpers, or any 
Christmassy outfit. Please avoid large head-dresses though. Please bring a water bottle.  
  
Tickets: Tickets will be available from the Wyvern Theatre Box Office. Once tickets are on sale, they 
will be sold on a First come First served basis. Phone: 01793 535534 Or, Online 
www.swindontheatres.co.uk - Click on the [Book Now] Link.  Or, you can buy your tickets in person 
at the Wyvern Box Office. Purchases through either method can be paid via Credit or Debit card 
(Cash or Cheque can only be used if buying tickets in person from the Wyvern). We will confirm 
when the tickets go on sale.  
  
The show should finish roughly at 5:30pm. Please wait in the theatre foyer for our school’s name to 
be called and then we will bring your child to you – this process normally takes about 10 to 15 
minutes.  
  
If your child is interested in taking part, please complete the online form by noon Friday 26th 
September. 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Barton  
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